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Plans to relocate the Radiology
department within Campbeltown  
Hospital have been approved. The
new Radiology department will be
situated in the old Benguillion ward
and will enable staff and patients to  
access the department more easily.
It is hoped that work will commence
in January 2025. 

During these building works a few
parking spaces will be unavailable
but any disruption will be kept to a
minimum.

Patients will be able to access the
Physiotherapy department via the
main hospital entrance and then by
following signs to Physiotherapy.

CHRISTMAS CELEBRATIONS

Campbeltown
Hospital

Staff in Campbeltown Hospital have
been getting in the Christmas spirit
while raising money for Save the
Children. 

December 12th was Christmas Jumper
Day and staff at the Welcome Rest
organised a wonderful afternoon tea to
coincide with the celebrations. All staff
were invited to come along wearing
their Christmas jumpers and to donate
to this worthy cause if they were able. 

Staff will also be enjoying a Christmas
dinner on 18th December which
everyone is looking forward to!

Special thanks to the staff in the
Welcome Rest for organising and
preparing food for these celebrations.   

RELOCATION OF CAMPBELTOWN
RADIOLOGY DEPARTMENT

UNDER 
CONSTRUCTION



OUT OF HOURS HELP AND SUPPORT

Remember, NHS 111 is always available
if you need urgent medical help and
you are not sure what to do.  

Winter 2024

CONTACT US 

If you need to contact Campbeltown Hospital about an appointment or query please
use the phone numbers below: 

A&E Reception
Audiology 
Child health team 
Community Nurses
General enquiries
Inpatient Ward
Macmillan nurse
Maternity Unit
Occupational Therapy
Outpatients
Physiotherapy
X-ray

01586 552224 option 9 then option 1
01586 555351
01586 865830 
01586 555802 
01586 552224 option 9 then option 1 
01586 555820 
01586 555822 or 07789 650597 
01586 555827 
01586 555811 
01586 555829
01586 865806 
01586 555803 

NEW STAFF

Campbeltown Hospital is delighted to
welcome some new recruits to the
team. 

Dr Jose Villalba - GP

Dr Rita Hernandez - GP

Melisa Mangena - Occupational
Therapist

Gosia Dugdale - Senior Community
Nurse

Katie Naylor - Technical Instructor,
Physiotherapy

WELCOME!


